
Sussex County Environmental Services 

South Coastal Regional Wastewater Facility 

is rebuilding the pump station at the intersection 

YORK ROAD AND CARLISLE DRIVE 

 

Sussex County Environmental Services will add manholes and conduct bypass 
pumping in the area. They will be working on the project until mid to late November 
2021. 
 

• Temporary traffic lights will be placed for safety purposes for property 
owners and contractors 

• Dewatering should start the week of 9/13/201 

• Digging should start the week of 9/20/2021 

  
If you have any questions, please call 302-855-7730 Mon-Fri, 8am-4pm 

 


